
ICKBURGH SCHOOL 

Headteacher's Message 

Dear all  

Although this has been a strange and challenging half-term, there have 

been so many bright spots. We have been delighted to welcome so many 

new pupils to the school, getting to know them as they get to know us. 

We have really enjoyed Black History Month, learning about heroes local 

and international, contemporary and historic; Laurie Cunningham, Harriet 

Tubman, Idris Elba, and Mary Seacole. We will be marking the end of Black 

History Month on 3rd November when we return. This day will be a non-

uniform day, where pupils and staff will be welcome to wear clothes of 

their choosing which may reflect their culture or background. We are also 

looking for ways to keep learning about and celebrating Black 

History throughout the year. 

Wishing you and your family a happy and peaceful break,  

Joe Sieber, Headteacher  
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Dates for the Diary 

 

Half-term break 

Monday 26th October to 

Friday 30th October 

 

Black History Month 

celebration day 

Tuesday 3rd November 

 

 

Ickburgh YouTube Website 

 

Please do make use of our YouTube Channel to keep the learning going 

through the half-term break. You should find lots on there to support 

your child, including Music, craft activities, and PE. You can find the link 

on our school website, or just google ‘Ickburgh YouTube’. 

 

 

School Messages  

It’s great to see so many 

of our young people in 

their new school uniforms. 

This can be purchased at 

the link below: 

www.directschoolwear.co.

uk/home/  

If you need any help or 

guidance, please contact 

the office on 02088064638  

 

Please remember to     

activate your SIMs Pay    

account as we are now a 

cashless school.  

Thank you 


